IMPORTANT

SAFETY RECALL

This notice was sent to you in accordance with the
National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. General
Motors has decided that a defect related to motor vehicle
safety exists in your [Year] [Brand] [Model]. As a result,
GM is conducting a safety recall. We apologize for the
inconvenience. However, we are concerned about your
safety and continued satisfaction with our products.

THIS NOTICE APPLIES TO YOUR
[YEAR] [BRAND] [MODEL]
[VIN:SAMPLEVIN123ABCDE]
RECALL #14152

Your vehicle has a condition in which the
transmission shift cable may fracture at
any time. If a fracture occurs, the driver
may not be able to select a different gear,
remove the key from the ignition or place
the transmission in park.

THE REPAIR IS FREE
GM recall service is performed
for you at no charge.

\ CALL YOUR DEALER NOW
h Sample Dealer

Sample Dealer

Sample Dealer

12345 Some Rd.

City, Ml 48170-4203

(866) 555-1212

Any Chevrolet, Buick, GMC or Cadillac
dealer can assist with your recall.

NEED HELP?
1-866-467-9700
my.gm.com/recalls | mycertifiedservice.com/dealer

@ ‘ VEHICLE SAFETY TEAM

14152 - 101518 CSC



